
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 

Olympia, Washington 98504 
 
 

BEGINNING OF REVIEW NOTICE 
Applicant, Project Description, and Estimated Capital Cost: 
Ashley House – Bridges to Home was issued Certificate of Need #1818 on October 15, 2019. The 
certificate approved the establishment of Ashley House located at 18904 Burke Avenue North in 
Shoreline, [98133], within King County.   
 
On February 24, 2025, Ashley House submitted an amendment application because of cost 
overruns for the approved for the project. The estimated capital expenditure associated with the 
amended Certificate of Need application is $11,032,875. 
 
Public Hearing: No public hearing will be conducted on this project. 
 
Public Comment Period: Written comments must be received at the Certificate of Need Program 
office on or before Wednesday, October 8, 2025. Faxed comments are not accepted. Send written 
comments to: cn@doh.wa.gov and alex.hull@doh.wa.gov.  
 
 
Anticipated Decision Date: November 12, 2025 
 
If you have any questions or would like additional information, please reach out to Alex Hull with 
the Certificate of Need Program at the email above. For more information, log into our website, 
www.doh.wa.gov/cn.  
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